From: Michael Martin Saling [mailto:mmsaling@unimelb.edu.au]

Sent: Friday, 10 September 2010 2:20 PM

To: NationalBoards

Subject: Attention: Chair, Psychology Board Endorsement Guideline

Dear Professor Grenyer

Thank you very much for the opportunity to respond to Consultation paper 5 - Proposed revisions to the Guidelines on Area of Practice Endorsements, August 2010.

I have included in this email a response from the University of Melbourne teaching staff and students.

I look forward to the outcome of this consultation.

Kind Regards

Professor Michael M. Saling Psychological Sciences The University of Melbourne, Victoria 3010, Australia

phone: +61 3 8344 6359 fax: +61 3 9347 6618

e-mail: mmsaling@unimelb.edu.au

Director of Neuropsychology Austin Health